
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – September 2023 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Here we are in September of 2023 and the 
weather is really good.   The ground is a little 
dry but still diggable.  Water hunting is also 
good.  I hope all of you are able to get out to 
detect and enjoy the fantastic weather. 
  
We met on Sept. 11,  2023 with 9 members 
present at our usual meeting place. More 
discussion was had about the open hunt we 
hold in August.  We are always looking for 

suggestions to improve this event.   
  
Next up is our club members only picnic and hunt which will be held on October 
28, 2023 at our usual place.  Cost for the hunt will be $50.00 and must be paid by 
the October meeting on the 9th of October.  After that the fee will be $60.00.  If 
you want to come to the picnic and hunt but are not able to attend the October 
meeting to get the early entry fee you must contact George before the October 
9th meeting so you can pay him at the picnic and get the early entry fee.  If you 
notify George after the October 9th meeting the fee will be $60.00.  There will be 
an extra $25.00 added to the hunt by the club for each hunter plus the usual 
$100.00 the club adds to the hunt.  Also don't forget to bring a covered dish to 
share for the picnic.  The club supplies the meat and rolls. 
  
The Christmas party will be held on December 11,2023 and will be discussed 
further at our October meeting on October 9, 2023. 
  
Finds of the month for August and September are as follows: 
  
August:   Coin:   Wheat Cent Bob Brown 
                Misc:   candle holder Mike Mazur 
  
September:      Coin:   Seated Dime  Mike Mazur 
                         Misc:   Fish ?    Pat Bidding 
                         Jewelry:     Bracelet Bob Brown 
  
  
Pictures from the open hunt are in the Photos tab on the website. 
  

"The Penn Pointer"



NEXT MEETING IS CTOBER 9, 2023 AT OUR USUAL MEETING PLACE AT 
6PM. 
  
That is all for now. 
  

President BDTHC 
By Derr


